
Apply Now to Become  

Santa Fe’s Poet Laureate  

Deadline: 5 p.m. on Wednesday, April 19, 2023 

The City of Santa Fe Arts and Culture Department is accepting applications for the 
2023-25 Poet Laureate term. The Poet Laureate is an honorary position in the City of 
Santa Fe and will serve a two-year term beginning on July 1, 2023. The Poet 
Laureate’s duties are both ceremonial and education, and an honorarium of up to 
$10,000 annually ($20,000 total) is provided for the position with the expectation the 
Poet Laureate will spearhead an educational outreach initiative for the 
community to celebrate the spirit of the people and special qualities of Santa Fe. 
   
The Poet Laureate is also expected to attend and present at events as determined by 
the Arts and Culture Department, such as:   
 

• Mayoral Inaugurations and City Councilors Swearing-In  
• Mayor’s Arts Award Event  
• Community Days  
• Public Building and Public Art Dedications 

  
Applicants must be over 21 years of age, have been a resident of Santa Fe County for 
at least two years or have worked in the County for two years or more, have an 
established presence in the poetry world, and demonstrate a commitment and 
passion for poetry while embracing the opportunity to engage in civic discourse.  
 

Find out more about the Poet Laureate Program and how to apply here.  
 

For more information contact Rod Lambert: rdlambert@santafenm.gov  
 

Established in 2005, the Poet Laureate program strives to promote a meaningful 
poetic presence as part of the diverse cultural fabric of the City of Santa Fe and 
establish a body of work commemorating Santa Fe life. The position is appointed by 
the Mayor with the approval of the Governing Body. 

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001CU_RGstfou2nKE7vdZH3UedJAR9Xq4I_SOeAvDUeEz98tcT7PzaUGjko0CGhnIi3Fe_Ukcf98mIZYtZ5X0uiWg2BeptPNbvXvlMSS3oLl_AAEcahRSTdLCfm8DTm1z_0w68geYFeDAtWY6NJYnERM-6vccyV8m7HrNVR-7TCbWHI7W7BeVa6gkMWKBPQL6slrcDEqRR8mTv6W31NrmPqCE1z7ruHz32jA_8u3jNkcVnVH3-D8Iy-8KUHnD_NrGMMbz3_s5Jm5wJPn2CLFJEj8LElnMh3scM2WGASXUt48k-JZJHkVPv5SB1yfbfuxWSP-pwnAOYBOq2CTeJOzIsYDA7RSB-4AEG-yWqhrgNvqC71-WHYHS41Tqj4UZddvqmIUswPnRVn9JiPQq0-VjvxbTPP6dj4vV3kKK0dpjaHKBSoyMHS3YmhO9J-mWCyv0bucXmx8L4ysn15TQZ8rNally1mXhumlbeV3lsvj0bXX24uocstss-1GOY5m8lLMqveAsD_qbhQAxA6qyPjYqB7ajbnQKfL000AQvVr055nOnZ9trxCIvrx9LeR6pEzav73tY3vqZVni3UeaAOtUDaOBhZu4j2bw3LaMH4kNhmAls3RhHIar6N8Ew5bz4TuPkfSIztY_rD9irTXTCXRcun6WLMVXjNQGqaSZQEX3yEKVWHoi6hk44k6yHrpZB7fDmdJ3Md-k3ZcswHcX5lPHEbRWicPZ_1NmNOi6KQUo9MQpqMMHMT8Txjr1hR3MN2jRNS_NJvLNBdKFxrjSxbndJctmOsTQ1UJjlsGKABPIBUrIBdXpqVNTVCu8Q==&c=5K3Yes82jhw7eRMuNW4PJI0ACCpDPpNq5rbHb47WW3N34INR9if21Q==&ch=nvRuUb_Ncon4MWzWKU-pxmj_0kZKAUcsSSFgAnT_L5psgNCB54Z2OA==
mailto:rdlambert@santafenm.gov

